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The Institute of Museum and Library Services Seeks Your Input

From Emily Plagman

To contact@lipanapache.org

Date 2023-03-03 07:15

9 Summary @ Headers =

Dear Linda,
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Over the last 25 years, The Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS) has invested over $50 million in targeted funds for Indigenous museum and library

services.

Now IMLS needs Lipan Apache Tribe of Texas’s help to strengthen their Native American, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian grant programs in ways that help you

better serve your community and achieve the outcomes you want for your programs.

On Monday, March 6, you will receive a survey invitation from Kituwah Services, LLC, a Tribally owned enterprise owned by the Eastern Band of Cherokee Indians.

The time you invest on the confidential survey will help shape the agency’s distribution of millions of dollars of IMLS grants to Native communities, and so we strongly

encourage you to provide your insights.

If you would like to learn more, please contact Bill Medcalf from Kituwah Services at William.medcalf@kituwahservicesllc.com, or call (828)604-8191.

Sincerely,

Laura & Cyndee

Email sent by Emily Plagman on behalf of the Deputy Directors

Laura Huerta Migus (she, her, hers)
Deputy Director

Office of Museum Services

Institute of Museum and Library Services
P: 202-653-4717

Mobile: 202-731-2788

Website | Twitter | Facebook

Cyndee Landrum

Deputy Director

Office of Library Services

Institute of Museum and Library Services
955 L'Enfant Plaza North SW, Suite 4000
Washington, DC 20024

P: 202-653-4650
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